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MINUTES OF TETCOTT & LUFFINCOTT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
HELD at the ARSCOTT HALL, TETCOTT on the 20th October 2020

Present: –Cllr. T. Barriball; Cllr. J. Pearce; Cllr. T. J. Rooke; Cllr. Dart; Cllr T. Merritt; Cllr. J. M. Britton

Members of the public present: 0

The Vice Chairman welcomed all to the Socially Distanced Meeting at 7.35pm. 

 1. Apologies received. Cllr. B. Stearman; Cllr. N. Wonnacott; Cllr. Angove; Cllr. Chubb.
  
 2. Declaration of Interests.  No declarations of interest.

 3. Public open question time. No Questions. 

 4. Approval of last minutes. Minutes from the previous meeting held on Wednesday 5th February 2020, 
    having been previously circulated by email were approved by the Council as a true record of our last meeting, 
[bookmark: _Hlk535952232]    Cllr. J. Pearce proposed, Cllr. J.Britton seconded Carried nem.com. In the absence of Cllr. M. Greenaway 
    (Chairman)the minutes were signed by the Cllr. T. Barriball. (Vice Chairman)

 5. Financial update.  (a) Prior to the meeting the Clerk issued members of the Council with an up
     to date copy of the P.C. accounts (Please see separate sheet in finances section) M Bailey had completed 
     an internal audit of the Parish Council accounts. No fee had been requested but it was suggested by the Clerk 
     that a small gift of a plant would be a nice gesture, this was proposed by Cllr.S. Dart, seconded by Cllr. T. 
     Rooke and agreed by all. The Clerk informed the Parish Council that the Agar Part II Exemption certificate 
     had been emailed to PKF Littlejohn on the 22nd June 2020.

6. Discussion on play equipment. Three companies had provided the P.C. with quotes for similar play 
    equipment projects, all three were on display and information had been emailed to all Parish Councillors. It 
    was agreed that the Clerk would display the three designs on the Parish Website and another appropriate 
    place in the community and ask for feedback. Funding for the play equipment project was still to be sourced.
 
 7. Any other business (a) Cllr S. Dart asked if the Parish Council would consider applying for funding to
    open the splays at the junction’s of Kennacott Cross and Nethercott Cross to improve visibility. The P.C 
    envisaged this could be quite involved, with permission from Devon County Highways Department needed.
    Cllr S. Dart was asked to get more information. (b) The Clerk Informed the Parish Council that T.D.C had 
    approved a decision at their Full Council meeting on the 5th of October to give a free 2nd hour of parking in 
    their Car Parks during October & November to help local businesses with the effects of the Covid 19 
    Pandemic
      

Dates for Parish Council/Community Fund meetings in 2020

Thursday 3rd December 2020

The Vice Chairman thanked the Clerk then closed the meeting at 8.00pm
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